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Office of the DG GBDMA Gilgit

POSTPONEMENT OF GBDMA TENDER (REGULAR BUDGET)

It is to inform to all participated firms that, the GBDМА

Regular Budget Tender, scheduled on Monday, 28th July 2025

at GBDMA Headquarters, has been postponed till further

orders.

The new date of the tender will be communicated as soon

as it is finalized. We regret any inconvenience this may cause.

Assistant Director Wdmin
GBDMAY


